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Ready, Respectful, Safe, 

Remember we use positive 

reinforcement at St. Peter’s 

Junior School. 

THEN—catch them being good 

and praise them :) 

If a child finds the trip difficult 

to handle, remind them of the 

school rules: 

We praise the children for great 

behaviour. 

Organization 



Thank you for volunteering to help on this
trip.
As you have not completed the DBS check, we
are unable to allow you to be responsible for
a group or to be left with children.
You are likely to be either with the whole
class (e.g. walking to church) or as an
additional adult in a group with a member of
staff.
Try to encourage the children’s behaviour to
be exemplary by reminding them of our rules
and pillars and giving them lots of praise.
House points 'Have a house point!’ are a great
way to encourage. 

Children should address you politely by your 
title and name e.g. Miss Jones or Mr. Smith? If 
there is poor behaviour, please simply remind 
them of the school rules. Anything further 
pass onto a member of staff. 

As a DBS school volunteer, you are able to
manage a small group of children without a
staff member. Try to encourage the children’s
behaviour to be exemplary by reminding them
of our rules and pillars and giving them lots of
praise. House points ‘Have a housepoint’ are a
great way to encourage. If you have any
concerns that you don’t feel you can manage,
get some help /advice from a staff member.
Children should address you politely by your
title and name e.g. Miss Jones or Mr. Smith? If
there is poor behaviour, please simply remind
them of the school rules. Anything further
pass onto a member of staff. 

Remember— 

Our school rules are: 

Ready, Respectful, Safe. 

Our four pillars are : 

Positivity, Perseverance, 

Passion and Presence 

Thank you very much for volunteering to go on

this school trip with our school. 

We very much value having the 

support of the children’s families. 

It allows us to take the children to exciting 

places, and ensures we are keeping the 

children as safe as we can. 

This leaflet is to give guidelines to the 

expectations of the two kinds of helpers, those 

with DBS check, and those without, and some 

guidance that should help you. 

If you have any feedback after the trip please 

let us know. 

Thank you for your continuing sup-

port for the children and staff at St.

Peter’s. 


